

Felis Britannica
Office of the General Secretary

4 Brussels Close Dovercourt, Harwich Essex, CO12 3SF

+44 (0) 1255 502568

20th November, 2017

Dear Members,

In accordance with Article 6.3 of the Felis Britannica statutes, the Executive Committee cordially invites you to the forthcoming Felis Britannica Annual General Assembly. This will be held on the 24th February 2018,commencing 10.30 a.m. at the following venue:

Haddenham Village Hall, Banks Park, Haddenham Bucks HP178EE

If you wish to attend the AGA meeting, please email the General Secretary on wendy@wendele.com by the 10th February 2018, so that we can ensure there are refreshments booked for you. You are of course welcome to turn up on the day without prior notice.

Kind Regards,

The Executive Committee of Felis Britannica

Debbie Davies
President

Wendy Chapman General Secretary

John Tipper Treasurer Tracey Milne Chair Show Commission Margaret Scott Registrar

Shirley Watkinson Chair BH&W Commission

Deputy General Secretary

Fran Williams Vice President

Mandy Rainbow Deputy Treasurer